
 

2nd Parents’ Day 2020/21 

(14 July 2021) 

 

 

The 2nd Parents’ Day of our school was successfully held on 14 July 2021, 

Wednesday, with over 500 parents meeting with class teachers and teachers-in-charge of 

different teams.  

 

In addition to S1 Parents’ Day, our school holds Parents’ Days twice annually in 

order to enhance students’ personal growth, both physically and mentally, while 

maintaining strong bonds and close communication with parents. Under the pandemic, 

we still keep contact with parents through online meetings and telephone meetings. This 

time, we tried different means to contact parents: face-to-face meetings, online meetings, 

and telephone meetings were conducted so that parents of all S1 to S5 students, including 

cross-border students, could have a chance to meet and discuss with class teachers their 

children’s academic and behavioral performance. Parents who were not available on that 

day had also been contacted via the aforementioned means beforehand. Working hand in 

hand with parents, our school spares no effort to nurture and cultivate our children.  

 

 

Our teachers listen to and communicate with parents patiently  

 
 


